Important Notice
We have been advised by NI Water that there will be no water supply on Friday 20" January 2023.

As this will have an impact on the basic provision within school, including school meals, it is
necessary for us to a have an exceptional closure.

| apologise for the inconvenience and short notice, but it is outside of our control.
School should resume on Monday 23™ January 2023, as usual.
D Lister

Acting Principal



